Significant Change FAQ
Q: When should I call the resident’s case manager or assessor for a significant change?

A: When there has been a change in the resident’s:

· Cognition;

· ADLs;

· Mood and behaviors; or 
· Medical condition; that

· Will affect the care plan; the change may be an improvement or a decline. 
You must:

· Document the changes in the resident’s negotiated care plan (NCP); 
· Email or Fax the resident’s negotiated care plan (NCP) to the case manager; and 
· The case manager will determine the next course of action.  
Remember to document the date you sent the NCP to the client’s case manager and any other action steps you have taken.  
Q: What is an interim assessment?
A: Interim assessments are used to document changes in a client’s care plan that do not change the client’s classification level.  Information may be gathered over the phone by the DSHS Case Manager/Social Services Specialist/RN Assessor and given by the client/client representative, and medical professionals, personal care providers, etc. If an Interim assessment results in a change in classification the case manager will complete a face-to-face Significant Change assessment.
Q:  What will RCS licensors look for at the full inspection?
A:  If at the inspection a resident’s assessment has not been updated and requires updating, the licensor will look for documentation of steps the provider has taken to get the assessment updated.    If it’s documented the provider has taken steps to get the assessment updated, the facility will not be cited. The NCP must reflect current changes and care/service needs.
